
 

The Foundation for The Gator Nation 
An Equal Opportunity Institution 

 

December 5, 2016 

 

Dear District VIII 4-H Members: 

 

Thank you for considering applying for the 2017 District VIII T.G. Lee Scholarship. 

Some important dates to remember are: 

 
December 5, 2016- Applications are available through your County 4-H Agent.  

January 27, 2017 –Complete application due to Chelsea Woodard, Seminole County 4-H Agent 

    January -February – Screening process 

 Late February- Notifications will be sent out for those who qualify for an Interview.  

 March 28, 2017- Interviews will be held in Seminole County Extension Office 

 May 13, 2017 – Winners will be notified during District Events in Orange County Extension  

 

Required documents: 

1. Scholarship application 

2. Personal narrative- (2 pages double spaced max) How your involvement in  

4-H has made a difference for you 

3. Two reference forms should be submitted with your application, one from 

your 4-H Agent, and another one from someone not related to you. (Find the 

form attached).  

 

*No late applications will be accepted, so plan accordingly. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with questions or concerns regarding the scholarship 

application.  

 

Good luck!  

 

Sincerely, 
Chelsea Woodard 
UF/IFAS Extension 4-H Youth Development Agent Seminole County 4-H 
250 W. County Home Road 
Sanford, FL. 32773 
407-665-5571 
cwoodard@seminolecountyfl.gov 
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